Law Onces

S i OSE, Sunnmom&ﬂmm!m OF?‘G‘NAL

2548 BoumTose Pove Duve
Tarranasarr, Fuomns 32301
(H540) BTT74054%5

Com . BTy, FA My A e
1 M amasl, DETEREW: Poart e K 1447
B L Dowrin Taiiamamn, flosas 43303 1367
MaaTrs § FEmmmaiys, FA
Jours W Jenaass, PA
AIEs T Mo, A THl s (W0 ) s T
Thanes | Mwrry
WL ST, FA
DA [ Thasscm, FA -
Jomis L WhaRTo®, e f e

April 21, 1998

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Jennifer S. Brubaker, Esquire
Division of Legal Services
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Re: Hydratech Utilities, Inc.; Docket No. 970029-WS
Petition for Approval of Bulk Rate for Sewer Service

Qur File No, 25031.01

Dear Jennifer:

I apologize for the delay in getting back to you concerning

the status of the above-reference matter. It is my understanding

that in late January early February of this year, the County did

take action proposing that Hydratech provide individual service to

the residents of Banner Lake for which the above-referenced

application was filed. Hydratech has initially agreed to try and

work with the County to go along with the individual service rather

ACK than bulk service, if the parties can come to an agreement as to

T how that would be handled. As you know, if we are able to work ocut

AFA ______an arrangement for individual service to these customers, the

APP establishment of a bulk wastewater only rate as proposed in the
CAF above-referenced docket would be unnecessary.

cMU Shortly after the County's decision, we forwarded onto the

CTR County Attorney a draft agreement for individual service to the

———Banner Lak+ subdivision in accordance with the standard terms

EAG ——_ordinarily utilized and repeatedly approved by the Public Service

LE¢ Commission. Approximately three weeks ago, we received a long

! == letter from the County Atturney outlining concerns which she had

LIN with our draft agreement and we have now recently responded to her

oPC extensive letter.
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We are hopeful that we will be able to work out an arrangement
for individual service so as to render continued processing of the
above-referenced docket unnecessary. However, this will probably
take several weeks before we will know whether such an agreement is
workable. As such, by copy of this letter, we are requesting that
the Commission grant a further extension of time before taking any
further action in processing this application until July 31, 1998.
We believe that should provide us ample time in which to either
finalize an agreement with the County, or to determine that no such
agreement can be reached.

While we do believe that we are making progress with the
County in negotiating for individual service, it is still unclear
whether or not that will occur. As such, this docket needs to
remain open in case our negotiations do fall through. I will
report back to you as soon as I know more. Thank you in advance
for your assistance.

Sincerely,

FMD/tms

cc: Blanca Bayo, Director
Ms. Shannon Austin

hydra\lbrubaker.ltr

Rose, Sundstrom & Bentlcy, LLP
948 Blairicone Pincs Drive, Tallahassce, Florida 32301
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